
 

 
 

 

 

         

 

     25th January, 2017  

 

Dear Guides, Parents, Family & Friends, 

 

You are invited to attend our Pudding Evening at Stone C of E School, Oxford Road, Stone. 

1st Stone and Dinton Guides are raising funds for our Guide unit and International guiding.  

Wednesday 1st February, 2017 

Friends & Family arrive after 6.45pm  

Tickets:      Adults £2     Children £1      Family ticket £5 
  

Ticket includes:   Tea, Coffee or Squash   &   As Much Pudding As You Like! 

Please bring a £1 coin to join in our ‘Heads & Tails’ fundraiser. 

 

* Each Guide is asked to bring one pudding or plate of delicious treats with them. It needs to be ready to serve. 

Their pudding can be a family favourite or a new creation, hot or cold, cakes, crumbles, fruit salads, brownies, sticky 

toffee pudding or death by chocolate. The only limit is your imagination!    Please ensure NO NUTS. 

 

At 6.30pm the Guides will help put up tables, present desserts, prepare refreshments and set up craft stalls.  

We welcome friends and family to join us at 6.45 pm.  

 

  
 

Pudding Evening is not only a fundraiser but also a chance for you to come and find out about Girlguiding and 

what we do. If anyone is interested in getting involved with Girlguiding in any way, this is a perfect opportunity to 

come and find out more.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you, your family and friends to our Pudding Evening feast. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

1st Stone and Dinton Guides 

1st Stone and Dinton Guides 
 
email- 
1ststoneanddintonguides@g
mail.com 


